Public Relations Report for January 16, 2010
The Public Relations committee did not meet in January due to its preparedness for the January concerts.  
Finalizations for January Concerts:
· Postcards for the concert were mailed out on Saturday, January 8, 2011.
· HMC received “top billing” and a nice mention in the January e-newsletter from the LGBT Center Coalition.

· A special thank you to Bob Nease for getting us a very nice full page advertisement in The Reporter, published by the Penbrook United Church of Christ.

· Chuck has made considerable strides with the HMC website:

1. Concert information 

2. Box office revisions with PayPal

3. Media Section

4. Facebook updates

Ongoing Publicity Issues
· The HMC now has a presence on MyCommunitEvents.com which highlights special events in local areas using a zip code search online.  The account was established on December 27, 2010 and is at no cost to the chorus.  This site has the ability to offer pre-concert tickets to our members, where they would receive a print out to bring to the concert and then pay.  This would “hold” their tickets and I could have a count to Steve one week prior to any of our events.  We also have a gift certificate from this site that provides one free advertisement on their front page portal for 30 days.  I plan to use this for our June concert.
· Robb Papapietro forwarded information from the Central Penn Business Journal about their upcoming 2011 edition of the “Giving Guide: Regional Philanthropic Opportunities.”  Upon inquiring about placing the HMC in this publication it was found the cost was $1,900.00.  This is too large an expenditure for the chorus at this time.  I did ask about a half-page or full-page price (all the publications were two-page spreads), but was told it had to be a full, two-page spread.  

· We have foregone doing the joint mailing with the Womyn’s Chorus until our June concerts.  There was simply not enough time available to make it work with both of our January concerts.  Kathy and I will work on the logistics to see that this can happen in June.

· Academy Awards Party – in an e-mail dated 1/9/11 it came to PR’s attention that we were to be approached about possible crossover of advertising, including poster, an ad in the January concert program booklet, mailing labels and invitation.  To date no one has approached us in regards to any of the aforementioned items and there is very little time to accomplish such tasks (only one month remains before the event).

· Our committee also looks forward to working with the 25th Anniversary Committee to establish public relations needs and ideas for the upcoming year-long event.  

Respectfully submitted by Kevin Wagner, HMC PR Committee Chair, January 11, 2011.
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